
Dates for your  

diary: 
 

17th April 

Return to school 
 

24th April 

Class/individual photos 
 

8th May 

FIII and FIV trip to the    

British Museum 
 

15th May 

Danbury  week FV + FVI 
 

25th May  

Talent Show 
 

7th June (or 21st June) 

Sports Day (alternative 

date if bad weather) 
 

15th June 

Fathers Day Event 
 

7th July 2018 

Our Summer Production 

at the Mercury Theatre. 

PLEASE SAVE THE 

DATE! 
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Newsletter dated : 23rd March 2018 

Our annual Easter Bonnet Parade took place this morning. We 

had a wonderful array of creations and it was extremely difficult to 

choose between them all. Thank you and well done to everyone 

who took part. Photos are on the school website. Congratulations 

D’arcy (Reception), Ethan T (FI), Addison (FIII) and Louis (FV)  

who are the overall winners. 

We finally celebrated World Book Day on 

Friday 16th March. It was so wonderful to 

see so many fantastic costumes worn by 

the children and staff (please see website 

for photos). Read for Good has now started 

and children have been given their book 

marks and sponsor cards. The reading 

challenge will take part over the Easter 

break and we will collect any money 

raised by Friday 20th April. Please accept 

our apologies for the late distribution of 

book tokens. These can still be used until 

Sunday 25th March. 

 

Wishing you a very  safe and Happy Easter from all the  

Staff at Oxford House School.  



The NSPCC came in on Monday last week and 

announced that we had raised over £1000! 

Thank you again to everyone who took part and 

raised money for this very worthwhile cause. 

Some children from FV and FVI 

took part in the cross country 

event on Wednesday. Well done 

to everyone who took part, you 

were all fantastic! 

Children in FIV, FV and FVI took part in the 

swimming gala on Thursday 15th March. 

They all swam brilliantly and everyone en-

joyed themselves. Well done to Gabrielle 

FV and to Ben FVI who won trophies. 

Bikeability 

Well done to all those pupils who took 
part and passed Bikeability training! 

Please be aware we are now sending all school 
updates and information via school comms. If 
you are not receiving the fortnightly newsletter, 

please contact Mrs Stokes at Reception. 

At the end of  term, last year, 

some children were presented 

with Friendship Ambassador 

Awards. After the Easter holidays, 

those children will be working 

with the Playground Ambassadors  

to  support “lost and lonely” chil-

dren, and to promote friendship 

and stamp out bullying. 

Message for Parents and Carers 

Oxford House has had a number of visits from 

prospective parents this term and we would 

like to say thank you to your children for their 

good behaviour whilst these visits have taken 

place. The children have also been fantastic 

with regard to the classrooms being out of ac-

tion. Although there has been some disruption, 

the children have all ‘taken it in their stride’ 

and moved around the school very sensibly. 

Gentle Reminder 

In the interest of health and safety 

and also to prevent damage to the 

staff cars, please do not allow your 

children to play amongst the cars 

in the car park. 

Thank you 

A new book is out from the 

author who came to visit us 

last year and worked with 

the children.  


